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I am opposed to any further infringement on our God given rights in our US 

Constitution as well as our Oregon Constitution. Restricting constitutional rights of a 

person who is old enough to be protected by those rights is wrong. It also makes 

even less sense from then perspective of being old enough to enlist or be drafted into 

the military to be trained in the use of advanced weapons, but not be capable of 

obtaining these weapons in their private lives. Too often our dully elected officials 

forget their constituency and get distracted by trying to cement their names in the 

record books with bills like these. I miss the days of sensible debate and bill creation 

that benefits Oregonians and Americans all together instead of further dividing us in 

the interest of personal gain. 


